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Workshop – Communication and 
poetry writing with people with 
memory loss
Ely Library  
15th October 2009 
10am – 12pm
A free opportunity for care staff, activity organisers, 
occupational therapists, relatives, creative writers  
and library staff. 

This workshop will concentrate on one-to-one communication  
but will also include a brief group poetry writing exercise.

John Killick will illustrate the befriending and listening processes involved. 
He will cover the skills involved in writing, editing and sharing the words of 
individuals with the condition. He will also stress the nature of confidentiality.

The workshop will be interactive and involve the examination of  
sound recordings and texts.

Places are limited so please book quickly with Lynda Martin:
lynda.martin@cambridgeshire.gov.uk or 07796 336301

 John  Killick
Poet in Residence


